
 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

       Welcome from your child's Year Leader, Mrs Timmis 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  



 

 
 

Mrs Timmis 
Year 7 Leader 
Tel: 01254 823362 
Email: timmiss@sarchs.com 
 

mailto:timmiss@sarchs.com


 

 

 

 

 

Pupils are taught in broad general ability bands in most subjects for which we consider the 
available prior attainment data balanced with conversations with our primary school staff.  
Pupils are set separately for their maths lessons considering only their ability in maths.  In 
technology pupils are not set by ability and follow a sequence of units throughout the year. 

At the end of the Autumn and Summer Term, staff in each subject area, meet to discuss the 
progress of all pupils if needed.  At these meetings, decisions to move pupils up or down 
sets/bands will be made. This to enable them to work within a group which is best suited to 
their ability. Both pupils and parents will be informed about these decisions before the end of 
the term. 

Pupils are also placed into one of nine form groups, which are named after local saints. These 
groups are used for registration and for inter-form competitions. 

Y ea r 7 P up il s w il l s t ud y: 

• R e l i g i ou s E du c a t i on 

• E ng l i sh 

• M a t h e m a t ics 

• S ci en ce 

• D e s i gn T e c hno l o g y/ R o bo t ics 

• M ode r n Languag es 

• A rt 

• M u s ic 

• H i s t o ry 

• G eog r aphy 

• P h y s ic a l E du c a t i on 

• Personal Development 
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Grays, Blackburn and Clitheroe 

Whittaker's, Blackburn 

Ribble Valley Supplies, Clitheroe  

 JPA Sports, Clitheroe 



 

 

 



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There is an online tracking system, TALAXY, where you can check rewards, sanctions and attendance.  Details 
For logging on have been sent to parents and carers.  If you cannot log on to TALAXY please contact the school 

h 

 Sturdy bag for books 

 Glue stick, scissors, highlighters  



 

 

 

 

Progress Evening 

The Progress Evening for Year 7 pupils is usually held in March. You will be invited to 
speak to your child’s teachers to discuss their progress. Should you not be able to attend 
Progress Evening, please inform your child’s Year Leader as soon as possible. Subject 
teachers are not expected to contact parents/carers, in the event that you cannot attend. 



 

 

 

There are also a variety of board games in the library which pupils can use at lunchtimes. 



 

 

  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Ho li d a y D a t e s 2024 
  - 2025 


